
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FOOD RECALL NOTICE 
ALLERGEN WARNING 

Davis Trading Company Ltd 

 

Hanami brand Prawn Crackers 
Nori Seaweed Flavour  

EXP: 050323 

 

Hanami brand Prawn Crackers 
Garlic & Pepper Shrimp Flavour  

EXP: 110323 

 

Attention customers 
 

Davis Trading Company Ltd is recalling the above products due to the presence of 
undeclared allergens (crustacea, soy and fish). 

  

If you have an allergy to crustacea, soy or fish and have purchased these products 
please do not consume. If you have consumed these products and have any 
concerns about your health, seek medical advice.  

 

Consumers with a crustacea, soy or fish allergy should return the products to this 

store for a full refund. If you are not allergic to crustacea, soy or fish this recall does 
not affect you. 

 

Davis Trading Company Ltd wishes to apologise to our customers for any 
inconvenience that this may cause. 

 

Davis Trading Company Ltd  

09 574 2250 
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